
 

Health & Lifestyle Center Renovation Newsletter #5  5/15/20 

Dear Members: 
As you can see from the photos below, our Health & Lifestyle Center Renovation project is moving 
forward in at an admirable pace.  Here was the view before work started. 
 

 
 

Landscaping, irrigation, lighting, walkways, and north pool wall removed. 

  



    Location of expansion (see drawing at top)              Interiors prepped for demoliton starting on Monday 

   

Remember, in addition to these Newsletters, we will keep you up to date on the project’s progress 

via the TCC website. For additional details and pictures/videos, simply click this link Health & 

Lifestyle Project Link or use the link at the top right of the TCC website’s first page. 

The TCC Health & Lifestyle Center Building Committee 
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